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I oppose the use of taxpayer funds to create a task force to study the implementation 

of a State Bank. Anything "State" is a red flag to me, as it pulls away from the 

smaller, more localized communities and operations. The creation of a "State Bank" 

could lead to the usurpation of the legislative branch when it comes to the spending 

of taxpayer funds. I oppose HB 2463. 


